CITY OF

Dear Marissa Medford,
We are writing to confirm that we have received the sketch of the totem pole as required by the
terms of the contract. Per the agreement, the submission of this sketch was due by today’s

date,January 2, 2025.

This letter serves as an acknowledgment that the sketch has been received and is now formally
documented as part of the contractual obligations.

If you have any questions or require further confirmation, please feel free to contact the city
clerk Ginger McCormick at 907-225-4166 or cityclerksaxman@kpunet.net

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Ginger McCormick
City Clerk
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January 2, 2025

Nathan Jackson
Master Carver

“UaT s ﬁ/é/vﬁwy

January 2,2025




